
IMPROVING EDUCATIONAL OUTCOMES FOR 
STUDENTS WITH DISABILITIES  

AUBURN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SPECIAL EDUCATION PROGRAM

FAMILY & CAREGIVER LISTENING SESSION
The NH Department of Education, Bureau of Special Education Support (Bureau) is required to 

monitor school districts for compliance with the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) and 
ensure that all children have access to a free, appropriate public education. 

The Bureau of Special Education Support wants to hear from families Auburn School District 
Join us to:

• Learn about the Department monitoring process.
• Provide feedback on your district's special education programming.
• Address specific areas of successes in programming in your district.
• Answer questions about the Special Education process in your district.

TUESDAY JUNE 4; 6-7 PM

Or Register here: https://bit.ly/4aHi3mq

A collaboration between the NH Department of 
Education (NHED) and The Parent Information  
Center of NH (PIC).

SCAN TO 
REGISTER




